AIRPORT MEMO

To: Chester County Area Airport Authority (CCAAA) Members

From: Gary L. Hudson, Airport Manager

Date: February 6th, 2018

Subject: Airport Hot Topics

For your review, below is a listing of issues affecting the Chester County/G.O. Carlson Airport (MQS).

NEW BUSINESS

International Truck: On 1/10/18, one side of the doubled edge plow blade on the International dump truck was worn down. So the blade was flipped over.

Terminal Bathroom: On 1/11/18, a new paper towel dispenser was installed in the Men's Bathroom.

Terminal Building Landscape: On 1/11/18, the bushes around the terminal building were trimmed.

Runway Sweeper: On 1/15/18, a hitch was replaced on the runway sweeper.

Stump Grinder: On 1/17/18, the Authority's new Stump Grinder arrived.

Pay Loader: On 1/17/18, the alternator was repaired on this piece of equipment.

Drive-thru Gate: On 1/23/18, a new exit button was replaced on the Lindbergh Boulevard drive-thru gate pillar.

Stumps Removed: On 1/24/18, stumps were removed along the airport perimeter fence line adjacent to Business Rt. 30.

Airfield Signs: On 2/1/18, Airport Maintenance personnel picked up (no charge) two used Airfield "Directional" Signs from Lancaster Airport.

Kubota Mower: On 2/2/18, the Kubota mower was returned to the airport after receiving annual Preventative Maintenance service.

Stump Grinder: On 2/2/18, the stump Grinder was returned to the airport after having a hydraulic leak repaired. The repair was done under warrantee.

Apron Gate: On 2/6/2018, an adjustment was made to the chain on the Apron drive-thru gate.

OLD BUSINESS

Airport Fence Project: This project has been restarted for the 2018 year.